
G.N. 7032 Water Supplies Department

With reference to the Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region Notice No. 
5973 of 11 August 2017 and 18 August 2017 inviting tenders for Contract No. 5/WSD/17 
–Provision of On-site Chlorine Generation Plants at Sha Tin, Pak Kong and Tuen Mun Water 
Treatment Works (Public Works Programme Item No. 9363WF), it is hereby notified that the 
closing date for receipt of tenders shall be extended to 12.00 noon on Friday, 27 October 2017.

	 If  a black rainstorm warning signal or tropical cyclone warning signal No. 8 or above is in 
effect at any time between 9.00 a.m. and 12.00 noon on Friday, 27 October 2017, the tender 
closing time will be postponed to 12.00 noon on the first working day after the black rainstorm 
warning signal has ceased to be in effect or the tropical cyclone warning signal No. 8 is lowered. 
An announcement of change will be made through the radio. 

15 September 2017	 Enoch T. S. LAM Director of Water Supplies
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